
 

  

 
  
 

                       

 

  

 

  

 

 
 

             
 

               

LAST WEEK: 

Our guest speaker, the new CEO of Children First Foundation, Irene Koutis gave us 
an update of where Children First Foundation is presently at along with information 
regarding their ongoing goals of the Foundation and the importance of the ñKilmore 
Farmò which this Club was greatly involved in the building works. Especially through 
the greatful donation by Fraser McNaught of the house which once stood where his 
furniture store is now situated. 

Also we received an update on the situation with Kylie Cyrus from both Irene and Sally 
Peet. 

Following the informative address donations were made to both Children First 
Foundation and the Kylie Cyrus Trust. 
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THIS WEEK: General meeting and review of roster etc. for 3 Peaks next Sunday. 

   SEE ATTACHED ROSTER. 

REMINDERS: 

1. NEXT WEEK   

¶ The meeting on the 17th March is to be held at the former Jackies Restaurant 
in Ireland Street with a board meeting to follow. 

¶ The following week our meeting shall be a breakfast meeting on Wednesday 
at 7.00am at Cherry Walk Café in Andersons Street.         

¶ The calendar of events for the next 2 months is attached. 
2. GUEST SPEAKERS: 

If know of any potential guest speakers please advise Michelle or myself so that 
they can be followed up. 

3. LIONS CLUB 40TH ANNIVERSARY: The Lions Club of Bright shall be celebrating 
their 40th Anniversary on 18-20 March 2016 at the Bright Entertainment Centre.   We 
have accepted to manage the Bar at their dinner at the Bright Entertainment Centre 
on the Saturday 19 March, similarly to what they did for us. 

Thank you Dianne Gibbons (RSA) Ray and Terry for putting their hands up 
for this task. 

4. BICYCLE VICTORIA ï 3 PEAKS RIDE:  
Sunday 13th March (Labour Day Weekend) 

 If you and/or a friend can assist please contact Geoff Hall. 

 

5. WATERSLIDE 
Regular operations of the waterslide cease on Sunday 06 March except for any 
group bookings as there were no Rotarians available beyond this date. 

 

6. HIGH PLAINS TRIP (Ian Stapleton) 
Ianôs Proposed trip to Fitzgeraldôs Hut ï Bogong High Plains. 

The trip has now been set for Sunday 17th April. 

A rough outline of the trip might be: 

 

9.00am Leave Bright and drive to Watchded Creek near Rocky Valley Dam. 

10.30am Head out on reasonably easy one and a half hour walk to Fitzgeraldôs 
Hut. (About a mile and a half of easy uphill on an SEC jeep track, 
followed by an hour or so of easy level going following a pole line in 
the snow grass. 

12.00pm Light the fire and have lunch at Fitzgeraldôs. 

1.00pm Head back along the same route, with optional half hour detour to 
nearby Kellyôs Hut. 

3.00pm Arrive back at vehicles. Head home (via the recently restored 
Wallaceôs Hut for those who wish) 

5.30pm Arrive back at Bright. 

IANôs NOTES:  

(1) Everyone would need to bring sturdy footwear, gloves/mittens, and 
wind/water proof jacket.  Also, picnic lunch to have at the hut. 

  

(2) A reasonable level of mobility/fitness is required.  Itôs not a hard walk, but 
most people are tired by the end. Donôt ask me about kilometres or 
kilojoules ï I donôt have any understanding of that.  But itôs a good half 
day walk in and out for most people.  All the kids who go to Mittagundi 
manage it, and a lot of them arenôt fit or motivated! Most people could do 
it. 



 
 

 
We need to know who will be able to assist at the Rotary market on Easter Saturday. 
We need at least 6 people to help set up the market, start about 6.30 to show stall holders 
to their sites etc. and run the market. 
We will need about 5or 6 to close the market to ensure all rubbish cleaned up and all stall 
holders close down and leave in an orderly fashion. 
The BBQ will also be operating, so we will need volunteers for that as well. 
Please advise Geoff Hall or President Graham by next week to enable a roster to be 
prepared 

                 Regards      Geoff Hall 
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5ŀǘŜ /ƻƻƪ {ŜǊǾŜǊ /ŀǎƘƛŜǊ 

Mar 12 Rob Moore Michelle Chawell John Dodd 

Mar 19 Allan Poyner Ron Kool John martin 

Mar 26 Steve Gilliver Pony club Andrew Pook 

Apr 2 tŀǘǊƛŎƪ hΩ{ƘŜŀ Andrew Mior Chris Young 

April 9 Sid Dalbosco Graham Cocks Sue Manning 



 
 
                                                                                                                                         
 

 

 

 

 

 

              Oh did I mention the Easter markets? 
 

                                                                                                          

                 


